
 
 

 
From: Rod Scott -RGSA [mailto:rodscott@rgscottassoc.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2009 3:46 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: PCAOB Rulemaking Docket Matter No. 026 
 
Sirs: 
  
In reviewing your proposed standards related to the auditors' assessment of and response 
to risk, I found only eleven references to information systems and none of those were 
perscriptive as to the auditors actions related to Information Technology.  This is 
particularly troubling since most auditors do not have in-depth backgrounds required to 
assess the risk associated with information technology.  Risk assessment requires 
background and experience to perceive the risk.  Guidance in the IT area is needed in 
"Identifying and Assessing Risk of material Misstatement" and in "Audit Evidence" 
proposals but is completely lacking.  Therefore, this critical area will continue to be 
underestimated by the auditors. 
  
Rod Scott 
R.G. Scott & Associates, LLC 
555 Ben Franklin Dr Unit 4 
Sarasota, FL 34236 
 


